

E7- UNIT 3- PRACTICE 2

I. Find the word which has different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. share B. rare C. are D. declare
2. A. some B. come C. lost D. among
3. A. sign B. idea C. king D. kind
4. A. cry B. sky C. happy D. reply
5. A. skilled B. mended C. visited D. collected
6. A. charge B. child C. teacher D. champagne
7. A. choir B. cheap C. child D. chair

II. Complete the sentences with the verbs given in the correct form.

1. I _____ hundreds of e-mail in my life. I _____ ten last night. (write)
2. I _____ my homework when I came home, but I (not) _____ the washing-up yet. (do)
3. We _____ Chinese food last week, but we (never) _____ Japanese food. (have)
4. My brother _____ two CDs already. He _____ the first one two years ago. (make)
5. My parents _____ me lots of nice presents. Last year, they _____ me a DVD player. (give)
6. My friend _____ to lots of countries. Last summer, she _____ to India. (go)
7. "_____ you _____ the tennis match yesterday?"
- "No. I (never) _____ a match against Jack." (win)
8. _____ you _____ a concert last weekend? _____ you ever _____ in the USA? (play)

III. Read the passage, and then choose the correct answer.

Each country has many good people who take care of (chăm sóc) others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers (tình nguyện) in hospitals, orphanages (trại mồ côi) or homes for the elderly (người già). They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair (sửa chữa) their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization (tổ chức) called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things that boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trips to the mountains, the beaches, museums (viện bảo tàng), or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

1. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?
 - A. They tell them stories and sing and dance for them.
 - B. They do shopping, and repair or clean up their houses.
 - C. They cook, sew, and wash their clothes.
 - D. They take them to basketball games.
2. What do they help boys whose father do not live with them?
 - A. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
 - B. To get to know things about their fathers.
 - C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
 - D. To learn things about their fathers.
3. Which activity is NOT available for the students at the clubs?
 - A. playing games
 - B. watching films
 - C. going to interest places
 - D. learning photography
4. Why do they use many students as volunteers? – Because _____.
 - A. they know how to do the work
 - B. they have a lot of free time
 - C. they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls
 - D. they are good at playing games and learning new things
5. Where don't students often do volunteer work?
 - A. hospitals
 - B. orphanages
 - C. homes for the elderly
 - D. clubs